
 

 
Charge to the Pi Alpha Alpha Steering Committee 

December 1, 2024 
 

On behalf of NASPAA President Mohamad Alkadry, the charge for the NASPAA Pi Alpha Alpha 
Steering Committee for 2024-2025 is below. The Committee is expected to use the reporting 
tool (attached) to monitor its progress. A report is to be presented at the May 2025 Executive 
Council meeting. 

The Committee is charged with: 

1. Developing a Global Strategy for Pi Alpha Alpha Chapters: Create a strategy to increase 
and support Pi Alpha Alpha chapters globally. This strategy should include a detailed 
implementation plan and be finalized by March 2025. Progress on the strategy's 
implementation should be included in the Committee’s May report to the Council. 

2. Identifying and Contacting Inactive Chapters: Identify NASPAA members without an 
active chapter (defined as those with no inductions in over one year) and contact them. 
The committee should include a report on outreach efforts to these chapters in its May 
report. 

 

Appendix A – Committee Progress Tracker 

Appendix B – 2024 Pi Alpha Alpha Steering Committee Charge 

Appendix C – 2024 Pi Alpha Alpha Steering Committee Report 

 

 

 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sQa9WXOSDba9lNn5KK3ngNr8rFoAKI5Y/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CaOzQX7dc03giM_ZzroZ-mVtw0oV4PnR4QSGv-JScIo/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tdwR4YYzYOCLYIUZnBwJYOc3HmsUZRXd/view?usp=sharing

